

Commencement Thank You

1 message

Paul Trible <ptrible@cnu.edu>

Fri, May 17, 2019 at 5:17 PM

To: employees <employees@cnu.edu>, faculty <faculty@cnu.edu>

Dear Colleagues,

Our commencement week of activities was a great and glorious celebration. I am deeply grateful to all the members of the Christopher Newport family that worked so hard to make every event special and memorable for our 1,152 graduates and their families.

It was also an important occasion for many members of our faculty who were awarded promotions in rank, tenure, and emerita and emeritus status and I hope you will join me in congratulating each of them for their well-earned recognition.

As we close another successful academic year, I hope that each of you will find time to rest, reflect and share good times with your friends and family.

Best wishes,

Paul

President
Christopher Newport University
1 Avenue of the Arts
Newport News, VA 23606
Phone: 757-594-7001
e-mail: ptrible@cnu.edu

You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "faculty" group. To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to faculty+unsubscribe@cnu.edu.

To view this discussion on the web visit https://groups.google.com/a/cnu.edu/d/msgid/faculty/CABXGf4DW5%2BU 7z-0EUrdtU4vhc8sRYtZ5h8VaMfWfTG0pFGZPQ%40mail.gmail.com.

You received this message because you are subscribed to the Google Groups "faculty_list" group. To unsubscribe from this group and stop receiving emails from it, send an email to faculty_list+unsubscribe@cnu.edu.

To view this discussion on the web visit https://groups.google.com/a/cnu.edu/d/msgid/faculty_list/CABXGf4DW5%2BU_7z-0EUrdtU4vhc8sRYtZ5h8VaMfWfTG0pFGZPQ%40mail.gmail.com.